
                                            GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, October 28, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Popcorn Chicken  
 Cheese Pizza  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No Birthdays Today  
 
 

1. Are you interested in exploring the unseen world of Pokemon around us? Do you want 

to meet trainers at this school to share gifts, trade and battle? The first meeting of the 

Gurrie PoGo club will be TODAY in room 102A. If you have any questions please see Mrs. 

Noga. 

2. This announcement goes out to all of you who love to perform, act, or speak in front of 
an audience. This also goes out to all of you who want to get over your stage fright and 
gain the confidence you need to be on stage. If that's you, then come to the initial 
meeting for Gurrie's Speech Team on Tuesday after school in Mr. Ingwersen's room. 
You'll get information for possible performances, look over some practice scripts, and 
we'll play some improv games (if time allows). If you can't make it and are interested in 
joining the Speech Team, see Mr. Ingwersen as soon as you can. 
 

 


